
 

 

 

  Dr. Mark Watson was recognized by the National Institute 
for Automotive Service Excellence.  The ASE certification 
allows our students to compete and earn prizes including 

scholarships and tools for their future careers in the 
automotive industry.  
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    School will be closed on Monday, May 26, 2025.   

  
 

 
South Elementary – Held the Brain Show allowing students to participate and have fun after completing PSSA’s. 
North Primary – Preparing for spring field trips to Claws and Paws, Space Farms and Camp Oneka. 
North Intermediate – Looking forward to a busy month including career day, spring concerts, field day and more. 
Middle School – Piloted online PSSA testing which went well thanks to the technology team’s support. 
High School –  AP Exams have begun and Keystone Exams will be occuring May 12th – May 23rd.    
Special Education – Shared a slide show of photos from the District’s inclusion week. 

 

 
Dr. Gunuskey presented the preliminary budget for the 2025-2026 school year.  The budget 

information is available on the District website for review.  Final budget adoption will take place at the 
June 9, 2025 School Board meeting.   

 

 

 

High School Seniors Zachary 
Dittus, Loralie Love and Kaci 

Hackett were recognized for their 
outstanding academic and co-

curricular achievements.  

The site visit team from the 
Pennsylvania Career & Technical 

Education Credential Study 
presented on their program. 
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                  The next School Board meeting will be held on June 9, 2025 in the High School Library.  
 
The Wallenpaupack Area School District does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, disability, or age in its programs and 
activities and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups.  The following person has been designated to handle 
inquiries regarding the non-discrimination policies.  Keith E. Gunuskey, Superintendent, 2552 Route. 6, Hawley, PA, 18428. Telephone-570-226-4557. 

 

Building Updates 

 
One visitor addressed the School 
Board regarding sharing research 
on the long-term consequences of 
children viewing sexually explicit 

stimuli. 


